
 Pembroke School     
20 March 2025 

Harlech Street 
Oamaru 
Phone: 437 :0931 
Cell :027 437 0932 

Autumn 

COMPOST 
Good quality compost available for your  garden, from 

the     Air Training corps stall in Humber Street 
near at the Brydone Hotel.   $5 a bag. 

Giggle Corner: This weeks joke is from Constable Jay 

Greetings 

Reminder No School tomorrow Friday 21st March. This is a Teacher only Day. 
We are joining with the rest of the Community of learning which will include Waitaki Boys, 
Waitaki Girls, Oamaru intermediate, Fenwick School, Te Pakihi o Maru and ourselves. We are 
looking forward to our professional development day which will cover elements of the English 
and mathematics curriculum as well as some support for staff working with students with English 

as a second language. 

Also no school on Monday 24th March as this is Otago Anniversary Day and all schools are 
closed. 
School Board meeting. 6.30 p.m. Tuesday 1st April 
Our next meeting is set for Tuesday 1st April. Later this year is a Board Election. If you think you might like to 
support the school this way you may like to come along and join us. 
Home and School Raffle 
Today, the Easter raffle cards will be sent home. Please make sure you check your bags for these tickets.     
Initially, one ticket will be for each family. If you can’t sell the ticket, please return it to school as soon as  
possible, as other families like to sell lots of tickets. This is a reminder that the prizes are made up of         
community/family donations of Easter goodies or groceries. These donations can be dropped off at the office. 
North Otago Swimming Sports 
My thanks to Miss Lord and the parents who supported our entries to the North Otago Swimming Sports. This 
term we had ten students who met the qualifying times for their age group. Well done to them. Results out 
soon. 
Nga Mihi 
Brent Godfery 

Principal 

North Otago Yacht and Power 
Boat Club learn to sail  classes 

Thursdays from 4:30pm 
Cost $35.00 per season 

Bring a change of clothes or a 
wetsuit if you have one. 

Enquires to: 
Graeme 0211251567   

What is orange and sounds like a 
parrot? 
A carrot!! 

ARCHERY 
Oamaru Archers are starting their second season at the N.O. 
A&P Showgrounds ( Ettrick St ) today from 4 – 6 pm. We 

would love everyone to come along and learn Archery and enjoy 
a friendly and  safe experience. All gear is supplied , Bows ,  

Arrows etc and you are welcome to bring your own equipment if 
you wish. Instruction will be available.  

Please like Oamaru Archers  on FB . We alternate between 

Sunday and Thursday for our meets and this is always posted on 
our site. For more info Contact John McCabe 027 371 0387 

Awamoa Football Club  
are now taking registrations for the 2025 football 

season. Please follow the link to register.  
https://www.sporty.co.nz/

awamoafcem=0&ts=0.16836591947544677 

 Teacher ONLY Day  
Friday 21 March 2025  

Oscar@Fenwick are OPENING on Teacher’s ONLY Day on   
Friday 21 March 2025 (bookings dependant).  

Holiday Programme Style  
Excursion and Activities  

Full Day or Half Day (up to 5hrs)  
To book go to:  

https://enrolmy.com/oscar-fenwick/book-now/52-Teachers-Only-

Day-2132025 

https://www.sporty.co.nz/awamoafc?em=0&ts=0.16836591947544677
https://www.sporty.co.nz/awamoafc?em=0&ts=0.16836591947544677
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                   SCHOOL LUNCHES  

ALL YOUR CHILD NEEDS IS A DRINK AND MORNING TEA   

                     Thankyou Pozzobon’s 
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STUDENTS  OF  THE  WEEK 

Room 1 - Miller Mulligan 

Room 2 - Perenita Talalelei 

Room 3 - Kyver Harvey 

Room 4—Bella Maindonald 

Room 5—Hunter Forrest 

Room 6 - Ava Rhodes 

Room 7 –Iraia Hunt 

Room 8 - Kane McLay 

Room 9 - Oliver Frost 

Room 10 –Arlo Bishop-Duggan 

Room 11—Maya Hatch  

Room 12 - Zayde Montgomery 

Happy Birthday!! 
Finau Kavatoe, Victor Korere   

& Alourah Crawford              
We hope you have a fabulous 

day!! 

Thank you for 
Supporting 

our Children. 

•

School Photos     
This Tuesday March 25th  

SWIMMING      
Mondays— Rooms 6 & 9 
Tuesdays - Rooms 4 & 8 
Wednesdays - Rooms 3, 11 & 12 
Thursdays - Rooms 2, 1 & 10 
Fridays -  Rooms 5 & 7 

Easter Raffle 
Look our for the Easter Raffle 
cards coming home today! Items  
towards the hampers gratefully     

accepted at the office. 

NO SCHOOL TOMORROW 
Teacher Only Day  Friday 21 March  

Otago Anniversary Day Monday 24 March 
School Photos Tuesday 25 March 

Winter Sports 
Winter sports notices have gone home and 

need to be returned to school by  
TUESDAY 8 April 


